
            EASTHAVEN BAPTIST CHURCH 
                  WEEKEND SERVICES FOR MAY 28 & 29 - 2016 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY 
In memory of many, in honor of all, Easthaven would like to wish 
you a Happy Memorial Day! The office will be closed on Monday. 

THE RESPONSE CARD TEAM 
We’re looking for about 15 people to volunteer on Sundays after 
2nd service to sort Response Cards each week. Volunteer once a 
month or every week! Call the office for more info. 

LOST & FOUND 
Please check the lost and found bins across from the main                 
bathrooms. We will be donating whatever is not claimed the            
beginning of June. 

COMPASSION INTERNATIONAL WEEKEND 
Next weekend, June 4 & 5, we will have information available in 
the atrium to sponsor children within Compassion International. 
For more information, go to compassionsunday.com.  

VBS | June 13-17, 8:45am-noon 

Please register your kids early! Registration forms are online or in 
the foyer.   

WELCOME! 
If you’re visiting Easthaven for the first time, make yourself at home, 
we’re glad you’re here! Here’s some info to help you feel more  
comfortable during your visit:  
• Please stop by the Welcome Center at the end of the service for an 

espresso coupon and more info about any of Easthaven’s ministries. 
• Kids are always welcome in our services, however if you’d like: 

• Childcare is provided for children (infant-age 2) in the nursery. 
• A Baby Care room is provided with a changing table for nursing 

moms & energetic kids. It is in the foyer to the right as you exit the 
sanctuary. 

[Dismissed during the service] Preschool Praise for kids (age 2-3) 
[Dismissed during the service] Worship celebrations for kids (age  4-9) 
 

For more information and resources visit our website at  easthaven.org. 



DEACONS THIS WEEK:  
If you need any assistance, our deacons are prepared to help. 

Curt Ethington,  Tom Thurston, Tim Bochman 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

IRON SHARPENS IRON FOLLOWUP DINNER 
All men (ages 13+) are invited to the Men’s Hamburger BBQ 
on Wednesday, June 1 from 6:30-8:00pm in the Atrium. RSVP              
required to Justin McKerrow @ jamckerrow@gmail.com or text 
406-261-7843. 

VETERAN CEREMONY 
Congressman Zinke will be honoring the Vietnam veterans on 
June 2 at 9am at FVCC. Vets can sign up at zinke.house.gov.   

BERGEN PARTY 
You are invited to a reception with Peter and Edwina Bergen as 
they celebrate their 60th wedding anniversary! We will be in the 
gym on June 5 after the 1st service. We will also be saying                
goodbye to them, as they plan to move to Texas this summer.  

ALIGN CLASS  
Our newest class, ALIGN is an educational class about Easthaven. 
The class is June 5 & 12 from 1:30-3pm, a two part class. To sign up, 
call the church office. 

DESSERT MEET & GREET 
Are you newer to Easthaven? Would you like to learn more about 
us while having dessert with the Lamberts in their home? Join 
them on Wednesday, June 8 at 6:30pm. Space is limited, so please 
RSVP to Kathy in the church office by June 6.  

CRASH COURSE IN SPANISH  
Join us as we learn basic sentences and verb use, and a simple 
gospel presentation. The classes will be designed to stand alone, 
so if you need to miss a few for vacations you won’t be totally lost. 
Join us on Wednesday nights from  June 8 to July 27. 

WANT TO USE TEXT GIVING? TEXT THE AMOUNT AND FUND TO 406-204-0242 

ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK: 813 | SUNDAY BIBLE STUDY: 98| NIGHTLIFE: 128 

FINANCIALS (AS OF MAY 1, 2016): GIVING TO DATE: $382,751 
BUDGET TO DATE: $397,773 | GIVING VS. BUDGET: ($15,022) | YTD EXPENSES: $367,077 



WEEKLY PRAYER SHEET 

05/29/2016                     

We’d love to pray for you! Update our online prayer chain by going to 
easthaven.org. Click resources, then prayer. Click on  

share your prayer request and fill out the form.  

Easthaven Youth Mission Trips 
With summer comes many opportunities for our youth to be 
involved with a multitude of mission trips. As they GO we can 
PRAY.  

Grace Chuang 
Grace is in Asia from May 16—June 4 working with university 
students. She will be interacting and sharing Christ through 
English conversation groups. Pray for God appointments 
while conversing with students. Also pray for good health and 
strength for a busy schedule, and that she would be 
protected from any contact with peanuts of which she is 
allergic. 

Caleb Chuang 
Caleb will be in a culturally sensitive Muslim nation in the 
middle east from May 26—July 9. He will be on campus with 
university students engaging in gospel related conversation. 
Pray for wisdom and discernment while sharing the Good 
News. Pray for safety while traveling and in the country. 

Brandon Meadors 
Brandon will be returning to Lake Tahoe to work with 
Campus Crusade. 

Heart Butte 
A team of youth will be going to Heart Butte to serve and live 
out their faith with the Blackfeet nation from June 26—July 1.  

Cambodia 
Mitch Block will be leading a team of four young men to 
Cambodia from July 12—July 26 . This is a new mission trip for 
Easthaven. More information will be shared at a later time.  



WE PRAY FOR AN EFFECTIVE WITNESS OF THE 
GOSPEL BY THE FOLLOWING MISSIONARIES: 
 
Andy and Janet Kerr: Emmaus Encounter, Lakeside  
‘Northern Lights’: Middle East 
‘Paul’: Christian Aid Mission, Central Asia 
Pray for ‘Paul’s’ safety, effectiveness of translation work, and          
witness in a hostile environment of unreached Muslim people. 
Be faithful to cover him in prayer.  
Jorene Williams: BCM, After School Bible Club 
Kveta a Vladimir Zemanov: Vysoke Myto, Czech Republic  
Pray for the Czech team as they prepare for their mission trip the 
end of June.           
Easthaven Ministries: Pray for Pastors and families.  
Chris and Kim Baker: Church planting in Whitefish 
Pray for a facility to lease for the Summit Life Church in                    
Whitefish.  
South Asia Project 
Jason Bishop: IMB Hamburg, Germany 
Carmen DeVries: New Tribes Mission, Papua New Guinea 
Praise for a successful fundraiser last Sunday. Be in prayer as she 
prepares to leave this summer for her new teaching position in 
Papua New Guinea. 
Jake and Katie Oyler: New Tribes Mission 
Praise again for a successful fundraiser last Sunday. Jake and 
Katie will be leaving this fall to attend two years of Bible school 
in preparation of future overseas church planting assignments. 
 
                                  
 
 
 

BE IN PRAYER FOR THE FOLLOWING: 
Fresh Life 
Calvary Baptist Church, Victor 
Stillwater Therapeutic Services 
Whitefish Christian Academy 
Pray for the Persecuted Church 
Pray for the Peace of Jerusalem 
Pray for the upcoming elections 



Bev Morken and Joan Bennett have teamed up to 

lead this group in prayer each week. They meet on 

a regular schedule and pray specifically for widows 

in our church. They are asking for your help... 

Would you be willing to spend an hour in prayer 

with these ladies to lift our requests to the Lord? 

One of the most important functions of a church 

congregation is to pray for one another. This prayer 

group is for women, retired, working and home-

makers to get involved. It is specifically aimed at 

praying for widows. Please contact either of these 

ladies for complete details as to when they meet 

and where. Don't miss this opportunity to get               

involved.  

PRAYER WARRIORS 

“This is the confidence we have in approaching 
God: that if we ask anything according to his will, 
he hears us.” 1 John 5:14  

“Devote yourselves to prayer, being watchful and 
thankful.” Colossians 4:2  

LEADERS: 
Bev Morken  
Joan Bennett  



Our guest speakers will be: 

Glacier National Park 
Superintendent Jeff Mow 
Most of Jeff’s 26 year career with the                    
National Park Service (NPS) has been in 
Alaska. Over the course of 22 years in Alaska, 

Jeff served as a law enforcement ranger, Chief Ranger, 
Management Assistant, and Superintendent across seven 
NPS units. Jeff has served on the U.S. Senate Energy and 
Natural Resources Committee and with the NPS Office of 
Legislative and Congressional Affairs. His additional                          
experience has included: Investigator on the Exxon Valdez 
Oil Spill in Alaska. Jeff lives in Whitefish, Montana with his 
family. They are all passionate about winter sports                             
including all types of skiing and skating. In the “off-season” 
they enjoy biking, hiking, camping, and paddling. 

Kent Morrison 
Kent is Pastor of True Life Church in Whitefish,                 
chaplain for the police department and                          
community leader of the special Olympics. 

Questions? Contact the church office @ 752-7021 
Peter Bergen @ 387-9850 or 890-8120 

Invite a friend. Guests are always welcome.  
A good meal is provided for a donation  

of $5 to cover the cost. 

Friday, June 3 at 12:00 noon 

Easthaven Theater, 2010 WHITEFISH STAGE 
 The program offers inspiration, information,  

and friendship. 

AN INVITATION TO THE  
50+ LUNCHEON & PROGRAM 


